
Match v Leicestershire at Ladbrook Park Golf Club 
17th August 2017 

 
Our final match of the Season was at Ladbrook Park which is always a splendid venue to 
impress other coun<es. 
 
Immediate Past Captain Graham Pielow welcomed us all and the golf began with Captain 
Mike Gregory leading the way. 
 
Things looked black for Warwickshire but the final three matches all came in with wins and 
the match was a draw at 5-5, which meant that Warwickshire retain the Trophy. 
 
Sincere thanks go to all the staff at Ladbrook for making our day so enjoyable. 
 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 


